
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
In 2025, Year 8 will be undertaking an elective subject as part of their curriculum. This 
elective subject will be studied for two periods per week throughout the year.  
 
At present, Year 7 students are being asked to choose one subject from the following 
electives for study in 2025:  
 

• Chinese 

• Dance 

• Drama 

• MasterChef 

• Music 

• Visual Arts 
 
Please note that Year 8 2025 will study Music and Visual Arts as part of their core 
curriculum; choosing these subjects as an elective will enable a deeper study of these 
subjects to be undertaken. 
 
 
Students will be asked to choose an elective online in Term 3, print the sheet and hand 
in to Ms K. Burgess. I would ask that you please sign this sheet in the parent signature 
space provided. 
 
Please contact me by telephone on 9718 1805 if you would like to discuss this issue. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
J Delmas 

Relieving Deputy Principal  
 
June 2024 
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